April 27th, 2017
To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is to inform you that your son / daughter has the unique opportunity to participate in an unique experience designed to bring the history and sacrifice of Canada’s veterans to life.  Parkwood Hospital has agreed to host a group of our students for a tour of their facilities and a time of conversations with some of the veterans who are residents of the facility

This field trip will take place on Wednesday, May 10th, 2017.  It will depart from Sir Frederick Banting S.S. at 9:00 a.m., returning at 11:30 a.m.  The cost of this trip is $5 per student.  Students will be able to eat lunch upon their return to school, and they will be attending their periods three and four that day.  

 

We encourage all students to participate in this opportunity.

William McKeown

History Department, Sir Frederick Banting Secondary School

519 452 2800

www.tvdsb.ca/webpages/mckeownw/
www.twitter.com/McKeownTVDSB
